
Gackle Unit 250 Hosts Patriot Time  

Mayer-Morlock Auxiliary Unit #250 of Gackle hosted Patriot Time at the Gackle-Streeter school 
on Thursday, November 9, 2023.  Students in pre-school through 6th grade participated.  There 
were two breakout stations.  The students rotated between the breakout stations spending 
approximately 20 minutes at each station.

One breakout station was “Flag Etiquette/Veterans Day Holiday.” The session started with 
students reciting the Pledge of Allegiance and included discussion of flag etiquette.  Jay Posselt, 
Gackle resident and Navy Seal veteran of the Vietnam War, talked about his time in the military. 

Another breakout station was “Cards/Art for Veterans.” Students were asked to create cards or 
other art for veterans.  Their artwork was given to veterans attending the Veterans Day program
held at the Legion Hall.
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